




 
 

7 7 4 0  S W  1 0 4 t h  S t r e e t  –  S u i t e  1 0 2  –  P i n e c r e s t  –  F l o r i d a  –  3 3 1 5 6   -   a c c o u n t i n g @ e s t e b a n d e s i g n s t u d i o . c o m  

 

May 5th, 2021 

 

 

City of Coral Gables 

Board of Architects 

405 Biltmore Way 

3rd Floor 

Coral Gables, FL 33134 

 

Re: 4101 Toledo Street – Architectural Style 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Our proposed project includes a full interior renovation of the existing one-story single-family residence, and an addition 

at the rear of the property to include a new Master Bedroom Suite, Study, and Covered Terrace.  The existing house was 

built in 1951 and represents the Mediterranean Style of Architecture native to Coral Gables. 

 

It is our intention that through the renovation of the house, which will include raising the height approximately 3 feet, we 

will both preserve and enhance the Mediterranean Style of Architecture by way of materials, details, and elements that are 

representative of the style. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jordi Esteban, AIA, NCARB, LEED Green Associate 

AR101037 

ID6767 
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August 23rd, 2021 

 

City of Coral Gables 

Board of Architects 

405 Biltmore Way 

3rd Floor 

Coral Gables, FL 33134 

 

Re: 4101 Toledo Street – Letter of Intent / Scope of Work 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

Thank you for your review of our single-family residential (renovation / addition) project, located at 4101 Toledo Street. 

Our proposed project includes a full interior renovation of the existing one-story single-family residence, and an addition 

at the rear of the property to include a new Master Bedroom Suite, Study/Guest Bedroom, and Covered Terrace.  Our 

project also includes the addition of a swimming pool at the NE (rear) corner of the property.  It is our intent that all large 

specimen trees remain as-is, and that no removal / relocation is required.  

 

The existing house was built in 1951 and represents the Mediterranean Style of Architecture native to Coral Gables.  Through 

this renovation project, we are seeking to increase the height of the house by approximately three (3) feet, to afford the 

owners more gracious living areas.  Though we are transforming the façades of the house, it is our intent that it remains a 

Mediterranean (Spanish) Style home.  We are keeping to materials and colors prevalent not only in Coral Gables, but in 

accordance with the style. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jordi Esteban, AIA, NCARB, LEED Green Associate 

AR101037 

ID6767 
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